
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Harris County Civil Courts at Law to remain closed through 
Friday due to ongoing impacts from Hurricane Beryl 

July 11, 2024 – All Harris County Civil Courts at Law will remain closed through the end of the week due to ongoing 
impacts from Hurricane Beryl. 
 
Please see the table below for more information about the status of the four Harris County Civil Courts at Law and the 
docket overseen by Harris County Civil Courts at Law Associate Judge Jermaine Thomas. 
 

 
 
All cases set for dates when courts are closed will be reset. To find your new date, contact your attorney or the court 
in which your case is assigned or monitor the Harris County Clerk’s website: 
www.cclerk.hctx.net/applications/websearch/Home.aspx. 
 
The courts expect to re-open on Monday, July 15, 2024. Should anything change, we will post updates on social media 
and our website: www.ccl.hctx.net. 


